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Over 20 slips after recent East Coast rain, two homes red-stickered - NZ Heraldhttps://www.nzherald.co.nz/nz/over-20-slips-after-recent-east-coast-rain-two-homes-red-stickered/H7RBKL7NE5AXHP4A27MSO4PDME/
[bookmark: _Toc2]Article summary:
1. Heavy rain caused 26 slips in the East Coast area, leading to a local state of emergency and significant road damage.
2. Two homes have been red-stickered and two more are expected to receive yellow stickers due to the damage caused by the slips.
3. Gisborne District Council is asking residents to report any damage to their properties, as slips are continuing to fall in certain areas.
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Appears moderately imbalanced: The article provides some useful information, but is missing several important points or pieces of evidence that would be required to present the discussed topics in a balanced and reliable way. You are encouraged to seek a more balanced perspective on the presented issues by exploring the provided research topics and looking at different information sources.
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The article titled "Over 20 slips after recent East Coast rain, two homes red-stickered" by NZ Herald reports on the recent heavy downpours that caused landslides and significant road damage in Tairāwhiti/Gisborne. The article provides information on the number of slips that occurred, the damage caused, and the response from Civil Defence and Gisborne District Council.

One potential bias in the article is its focus on the damage caused by the heavy rain without providing sufficient context on why it occurred. The article does not explore whether climate change or other factors contributed to the extreme weather event. Additionally, there is no mention of any potential long-term solutions to prevent similar events from happening in the future.

The article also lacks evidence for some of its claims. For example, it states that "slips are continuing to fall," but does not provide any specific information on where or how many have occurred since the initial 26. Similarly, it mentions that "two more [homes] expected to receive a yellow sticker," but does not explain what a yellow sticker means or why those homes are at risk.

Furthermore, while the article notes that Makorori Beach Road is a high priority for assessments, it does not provide any explanation as to why this particular area is important or what risks may be present there.

Overall, while the article provides some useful information on the recent weather event and its impact on Tairāwhiti/Gisborne, it could benefit from more context and evidence to support its claims. Additionally, exploring potential counterarguments or alternative perspectives would help provide a more balanced view of the situation.
[bookmark: _Toc5]Topics for further research:
· Climate change and extreme weather events in Tairāwhiti/Gisborne

· Long-term solutions for preventing landslides and road damage in Tairāwhiti/Gisborne

· Yellow stickers and their significance in assessing home safety after landslides

· Ongoing slips and their impact on Tairāwhiti/Gisborne infrastructure

· Risks and vulnerabilities of Makorori Beach Road in Tairāwhiti/Gisborne

· Alternative perspectives on the response from Civil Defence and Gisborne District Council to the recent weather event.
[bookmark: _Toc6]Report location:
https://www.fullpicture.app/item/0754e581b3d9308ee8e07994a872301f
Report created by FullPicture.app
